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Prayer
Dear God,

We are grateful for the chance to spend time with family and friends,
to explore new places, and to enjoy the beauty of the world.

Please watch over us during these holidays. Keep us safe in our
travels and activities.Grant us the peace and rest we need to return

refreshed and ready for the challenges ahead. 
Amen.

Senior Leadership Message -

It has been a busy final week of this half term here at Bramley.
Year 2 visited the library and had a wonderful session exploring 
the library, completing arts and crafts, and sharing stories. The 
children learned how to join the library, and we hope this session 
has inspired them to visit their local library more often. Reception 
and Year 1 will visit the library next half term. 
Year 1 attended a sporting event at Guildford Spectrum,
 participating in various sporting activities. We hope they enjoyed 
this event.
The whole school took part in Safer Internet Day on Tuesday. This global event focuses on how we
can enjoy the internet safely. During collective worship, the children learned how to avoid internet
scams and not to click on things that seem 'too good to be true.' We discussed that if they see
anything on the internet they are unsure about, they should talk to an adult.

We have decided as a school to close the class email addresses for Reception, Year 1, and Year 2.
Nursery and Pre-school will still have their email addresses in place. The class email addresses were
created during the pandemic when children and families could not always be in the school building.
As those days are behind us and we have an open-door 
policy for families to communicate with teachers and staff, 
we do not feel these email addresses 
are required going forward. If you need to email any 
queries for the school or class teachers, please do so via 
office@bramley.surrey.sch.uk, and any messages will be 
passed on to the relevant staff. Any emails sent to the class 
emails in error will be redirected to the office.
 
Thank you to all the families for so warmly welcoming Mrs 
Muncer and I as Deputy Head and Head of School. We 
have really enjoyed our new roles. A reminder that Monday 
24th February 2025, is an INSET day. The children return to 
school on Tuesday, 25th February.
Wishing you all a happy and safe half term.

Mrs. Strickland
Head of School
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(YR) Ben
(YR) Henry B
(Y1) Elodie
(Y1) Brianna
(Y2) Max
(Y2) Joshi

(YR) Aleks
(Y1) Dylan
(Y2) Emilia

Well done everyone!

Year 1
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The school have registered with the Young
Artists Summer show. If your child wants to enter

you will need to sign a permission form. The
deadline is 5th March. 

Notices

Take a look at our new website that
has been launched this week. There
is lots of handy information to
access, including class pages,
forms, policies and much more. 

A new scooter park has been
installed by the Birtley Road entrance
as you come into come into Pre-
School. Do make use of it if you travel
to school via scooter. A bike park will
be installed soon. 

http://www.bramley.surrey.sch.uk/
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This week we celebrated Year Two’s final forest school. They have been out rain or shine
experiencing the changing of the seasons for a whole year. 
To mark the occasion, we had a whole class forest school with opportunities to revisit many of the
children's favourite activities. 

We were very lucky to have a special guest join us! Mrs Archer kindly offered to come back and
help toast marshmallows around the campfire. It was lovely for the children to have the chance to
share what they have been up to since she started them on their forest school journey last year. 
The children created keyrings and necklaces as a memento of their forest school sessions and
enjoyed sharing their favourite memories around the campfire with a hot chocolate! 

Classroom
Focus FOREST SCHOOL

SOUP MAKING IN THE MUD
KITCHEN

DEN BUILDING

GAMES
FIRE LIGHTING



Please note that dates in bold may have been added or changed since our last weekly newsletter. 

February
17th Half term week
24th INSET day
25th Children return to School
25th Reception visiting Bramley Library

March
5th Year 2 trip to Spectrum sports event (Parents can watch from the balcony)
6th World book day – children to come in dressed up
10th British science week
10th Reception trip to the Haslemere Museum
11th Year 1 visiting Bramley Library
14th Year 1 trip to Milestones Museum, Hampshire
19th – 21st Traveling book fair
21st Red Nose Day for Comic Relief 
25th Year 2 trip to Pizza Express, Godalming
28th National Skipping Day

April
4th End of term – children finish at 1.15pm
22nd Inset Day
23rd Children return to school
23rd Traveling Farm visiting Nursery & Pre-School 9-11am
25th Reception health review with the Surrey nursing team

May
5th BANK HOLIDAY - School is Closed
12th Mental Health Awareness Week
26th Half term week

June
16th Refugee Week
25th Tillingbourne Moving Up Day - Year 2

July
18th - Children break up for Summer holidays, finish at 1.15pm
21st INSET day
22nd INSET day, End of Term 

Upcoming Events
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Autumn Term 2024 Spring Term 2025 Summer Term 2025

02/09/24 to 20/12/24 06/01/25 -04/04/25 22/04/25 – 18/ 07/25

Half Term: 28/10/24 – 01/11/24 Half Term: 17/02/25 – 21/02/25 Half Term: 26/05/25 – 30/05/25

INSET DAY: 02/09/24, 03/09/24,
04/11/24

INSET DAY: 06/01/25, 24/02/25
INSET DAY: 22/04/25, 21/07/25,

22/07/25
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Autumn Term 2025 Spring Term 2026 Summer Term 2026

03/09/25 to 19/12/25 05/01/26 -27/03/26 13/04/26 – 22/07/26

Half Term: 27/10/25 – 31/10/25 Half Term: 16/02/26 – 20/02/26 Half Term: 25/05/26 – 29/05/26

INSET DAY: TBC INSET DAY: TBC INSET DAY: TBC

Term Dates
2024 - 2025

2025 - 2026

Notices
Yesterday’s cake sale went well and were hoping to make more sales today with
the rest of the cakes. 

We are going to have a planning meeting after half term for our upcoming
events, which we would love to see some new faces at (date tbc). 

Have a brilliant half term!

Marty, Tiff, Lucinda, Holly & the rest of the team x
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Half Term Events
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Adverts & Events
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Adverts & Events


